Oldcastle Precast -

t Oldcastle Precast’

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OLDCASTLE PRECAST CHESAPEAKE REGION DONATES FILE CABINETS TO
SOUTHWEST PHILADELPHIA SCHOOL IN NEED

EDGEWOOD, Md. (February 2017) — S. Weir Mitchell Elementary
School in Southwest Philadelphia recently accepted a donation of file
cabinets from Oldcastle Precast Edgewood, Maryland as part of their
“Giving Back to the Community” campaign. The donation was
delivered and facilitated by Oldcastle Precast and students, and have

been dispersed to teacher’s rooms that were in dire need.

Principal Stephanie Andrewlevich at Mitchell Elementary said, “the
school seems to run on fumes and we feel very lucky to have

community partners who give what they can. Thank you to all.”

As well, Andrewlevich
hails her hardworking staff and resilient students for keeping the school
moving, but knows the district's continuing financial crisis touches

everything.

"As the demands get more and more, we need the funds more and more,”
the principal said. "They have to give us the opportunity to let these kids

compete globally."

Regional General Manager Douglas Bruhns commented, “We were very happy to
provide the file cabinets to Mitchell Elementary. The teachers and staff were truly

grateful and immediately starting filling their cabinets as they arrived.”

About Oldcastle Precast:
Oldcastle Precast is the clear choice for building products and services for North
American Infrastructure projects. We are a leading provider of engineered product
solutions nationwide to a number of market sectors including:
Water, Communications, Energy, and Transportation
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